
Starting Kindergarten in the Fall of 2020? 
 

Come and learn about all the exciting opportunities for your child at  
École River Heights School! 

 

École River Heights School is hosting a parent information night  

Monday, January 13, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 
Childcare is available by pre-registering at the office  

for the evening. 
 

Children that turn five (5) years old before  
January 31, 2021 are eligible for Kindergarten.  

French Immersion and English programs available. 
 

Bussing for French students from the following areas:  
Lawson Heights, Silverwood, City Park, Richmond Heights,  
North Park, Woodlawn as well as Warman & Martensville. 

 

Call 306-683-7430 with any questions. 
 

We are accepting registrations at the office for Kindergarten 
students for 2020-2021 school year starting in January. 

 

École River Heights School 
60 Ravine Drive 
Saskatoon, SK  S7K 1E2 
Email:  riverheightsschool@spsd.sk.ca 
Web: http://www.spsd.sk.ca/school/riverheights 

 


